Victoria Amateur Radio Club (VARC) General Meeting November 17, 2022

Call to Order

The general meeting of the Victoria Amateur Radio Club was called to order at 7:10 PM. The meeting was held in person at the Detar North Training room. Attendees were as listed below. No business was voted upon due to the lack of a quorum.

Gary, WT0B, President, was not able to attend the meeting. Brenson, KF5VZ, Vice-President, presided over the meeting

Bob, KI5PG, Treasurer, presented the treasurer's report as an information item only.

Elections

Officer elections for 2023 were not held due to a lack of a quorum.

Upcoming Activities and Events

Plans for a Christmas Party were discussed. The consensus of members present was that we would like to have a sit down meal in a private meeting room at a local restaurant.

New Business

No New Old Business was discussed.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:48pm.

Minutes prepared by Bob Whitaker, KI5PG.

Attendance and Membership (November 2022)

Members

KF5VZ Brenson	KI5PG Bob	
WB5MCT Harvey	NV5C Dave	
W5YAR Bill	KG5AUZ Bryan	